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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The U.S. Department of Commerce, Economic Development Administration (EDA) is 

considering a request for Federal assistance from the Buffalo Urban Development Corporation to 

undertake the Northland Redevelopment Corridor, Phase 3 Project in Buffalo, Erie County, New 

York State. Pursuant to the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) and the National Historic 

Preservation Act (NHPA), EDA is conducting an assessment of the potential of the proposed 

project to affect the environment and/or historic properties. 

The project involves rehabilitation/reuse of existing buildings in the Northland Redevelopment 

Corridor (AKA Northland “Campus”) along Northland Avenue, between Fillmore Avenue and 

Grider Street; improvements to an existing parking lot and creation of a new parking lot for 

tenants/visitors; and installation of components at a proposed Campus electrical microgrid 

consisting of upgrades to an existing electrical substation and installation of rooftop solar 

arrays/battery backup systems at existing buildings. These project components will be located at: 

537 East Delavan Avenue; 683 and 612 Northland Avenue; an existing parking lot at 714 

Northland Avenue; vacant land adjoining 683 Northland Avenue; and at an electrical substation 

at 644 Northland Avenue. Project information is available for review from Monday through 

Friday, 9:00 am to 4:00 pm eastern daylight time at BUDC Offices, 95 Perry Street, 4th Floor, 

Buffalo, NY 14203. Arrangements for viewing this information may be made by contacting 

Rebecca Gandour, BUDC Executive Vice President, at 716-362-8378. 

If you have any information regarding potential impacts to historic properties or environmental 

resources including wetlands or floodplains associated with this proposed project, please provide 

it in writing to: 

Chris Christian, P.E. 

Area Director 

U.S. Department of Commerce  

Economic Development Administration 

900 Market Street, Room 602 

Philadelphia, PA 19107 

Email: cchristian1@eda.gov 
 

Comments received in the EDA Regional Office by 5:00 pm eastern daylight time on July 

30, 2022 will be considered. A copy of the NEPA/NHPA decisional document will be 

available upon request at the above EDA Regional Office. 


